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Mandatory Reporting of Child Abuse and Neglect 
 

 
 
Recent legislative changes require ALL employees of Wisconsin public school districts, including substitutes, 
to participate and successfully complete the Department of Public Instruction’s PowerPoint “Mandatory 
Reporting of Child Abuse and Neglect-Training For All School Employees.” 
 
The Department of Public Instruction has put together a well-done power point presentation to satisfy the 
statutory training requirement which can be accessed on the district’s website under Employment Opportunities. 
 
At the conclusion of the presentation you have the option to having the completed certificate emailed (send to 
kolasinskiw@mjsd.k12.wi.us) or you can print off a certificate of completion (also found on the Employment 
Opportunities page) and forward the printed certificate to Wendy Kolasinski. 
 
Completed certificates will be recorded and filed in your personnel record by Human Resources. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter and for recognizing the important of this training.   
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